NEWSLETTER

BASKET RAFFLE

We are thrilled to report that this year, we received 15 baskets generously donated by various neighborhoods and staff members! Additionally, there have been impressive sales of over 3,500 tickets purchased!

All proceeds will support the Alzheimer's Association, and our raffle drawing for the lucky winners took place on September 3rd.

Be sure to check our Facebook page for the announcement of the big winners!



WALK TO END ALZHIEMER'S

We have exceeded our goal of \$1,750 by a significant margin, and we are thrilled to announce that we have raised \$2,429.25!

Samaritan Bethany will be forming a walk team and contributing our fundraising efforts to support the Walk to End Alzheimer's. We are incredibly thankful for everyone's support in this vital cause, helping to promote research for treatments for Alzheimer's.

We would be delighted to have you join our walk team for the Rochester Walk to End Alzheimer's on Saturday, October 4th at 10 a.m., at the Saint Mary's University - Rochester Campus at Cascade Meadow.

Please reach out to Rachael Maxfield or Janet Hofschulte if you would like to join our Samaritan Bethany Walk Team!

SEPTEMBER DAYS: 9/1 LABOR DAY 9/7 GRANDPARENTS DAY

9/11 REMEMBRANCE DAY 9/22 FIRST DAY OF FALL Ice Cream
is our favorite
food group!











ARBOR TERRACE FAMILY PICNIC

Can you believe that August has come and gone? We celebrated the summer with our annual family picnic, where over 200 amazing individuals joined us for an evening filled with music, delicious food, and some pie-throwing fun.

Despite the challenges, we found joy in creating perfect moments amidst the storm. Rain or shine, we shared stories, laughter, and an unforgettable barbecue together.

We even had the grandson of one of our residents selling handmade bracelets. He generously donated half of the proceeds to our fundraising efforts for the Alzheimer's Association.

Additionally, Grace, our Administrative Intern, received a warm welcome and was the first to experience a pie in the face!



SEPTEMBER IS NATIONAL FOOD SAFETY MONTH!

You can make a real difference by donating nonperishables like canned goods, cereal, and freezer meals, or by giving a monetary contribution to help us keep the shelves full.

Donations are being accepted at the front desks, making it easy to drop off and share your support.

Every single item and dollar goes directly to stocking the shelves and ensuring that those in need have access to nutritious meals.



We Are Hiring!

If you know someone who would be a great fit for our team, please encourage them to apply online through our website!



SKOL VIKINGS!

The first game of the season is Monday September 8th at 7:15pm at Chicago against the Bears!

SAMARITANBETHANY.COM

LIKE & FOLLOW ON SOCIAL MEDIA













Try email & social marketing for free!